
 
 
 
March 4, 2020 

To SUNY Poly Faculty, Staff, and Students,  

The safety and wellness of every member of our community is fundamental to what we do. We 
wanted to let you know that SUNY Poly continues to monitor the status of the novel coronavirus 
(COVID-19) here in the United States and across the world, and follow the guidance of health experts 
from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), New York State Department of Health 
(NYS DOH), as well as local health departments.  

To help answer a number of questions you may have and to keep our community informed as 
efficiently as possible about the latest COVID-19 information, we have created a new webpage that 
includes information, such as who to contact if you are not feeling well and tips on staying healthy. 
You will also find work- and education-related travel information in addition to who you should 
contact to provide information about any upcoming personal international travel, along with other 
ways in which SUNY Poly is being as proactive as possible. We encourage you to visit the site at 
https://sunypoly.edu/covid19 

Please note that we will make updates to the webpage as often as they become available. We 
encourage you to check this website periodically to stay updated. 

 
Thank You,  

Dr. Grace Wang 
Interim President 
SUNY Polytechnic Institute 
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